November 19, 2015

Mayor and Council ATTN: Kate O'Connell c/o Office of the City Clerk 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC. V5G 1M2

To Burnaby Council:

I would like to submit my formal request to appear as a delegation at the next upcoming council meeting. The issue I would like to present is the sale of puppies and kittens in Pet Habitat located in Metropolis at Metrotown. This issue has affected the residents of Burnaby, people from out of town who have visited Metrotown, and people like myself who live in other lower mainland cities nearby. As part of my case presentation, I have a hard copy petition as evidence of the communities support.

My email is

My cell phone number is

Sincerely, Jordyn Croft 12760 216 St. Maple Ridge, BC. V2X 7J9

Copied to:
City Manager
Dir. Finance
Chief Licence Inspector